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Happy February! Hang in there as we continue to endure this winter weather. It’s been pretty 
cold but I am hopeful that you are doing well. Please make sure that you have plans for your 
children in case of an inclement weather day. While I might be speaking out of turn, I enjoy 
seeing your faces, as parents, when the kids get out of the car and it’s 15 degrees with no 
jacket, wearing shorts and a t-shirt. Your facial expressions are priceless…. hang in there…it 
does get better. If your child needs a jacket or a hat, please let me know. Our PTO has donated 
several new jackets and hats for the students.

As we head into February, the students have been doing a great job with all of the testing that 
has been required. From the CFA’s to the ILEARN checkpoint tests, super job by all. The 
students will take ILEARN checkpoint #3 test, prior to the regular ILEARN test which will take 
place in April-May. The testing window for the regular ILEARN test is from April 14-May 9. Once 
again, please try and have your child in attendance so that make-up testing in not necessary. 
Our testing schedule will be sent out on Parent Square as we get closer to the actual ILEARN 
tests. Students have been reminded that all cell phones, smart watches, and airpods are NOT 
allowed in the testing locations. The only exception is for students that have a medical condition 
and require their phones to be on them. In this situation, I have to notify Central Office and then 
Mrs. Castaneda, Asst. Superintendent, has to notify the Department of Education. 

Upcoming dates to remember, February 11th —dismiss at 1:10 for early release day. Also, there 
is no school on February 17th due to President’s Day. 

Parents that drop off in the mornings or pick up in the afternoon, please be alert in line. Our goal 
is to dismiss 4-5 cars at a time so the line moves quickly for all parties. If you are picking your 
child up in the parking lot, all students need to use the crosswalk. Usually Officer Stamate or I 
am at that location.  I don’t want any child or staff member getting hit by a vehicle. Please help 
us out and be alert. 

Winter sports are underway as well as practices for the theatre production, ISSMA, Jazz 
Festival, Future Problem Solvers, Academic Super bowl and math bowl. Good luck to all 
students as they participate in their respective activities.

Congratulations to approximately 300 students who were able to maintain an “A” average for the 
first semester. GREAT JOB! A celebratory breakfast was held on February 4th and 6th for those 
students. Keep up the hard work—as you can see, dedication and effort pay off! Continue to 
check out the daily announcements that are posted on the school website. There are a lot of 
activities going on during the upcoming months.

Until next month, stay safe and warm!
Mr. Graber



 A message from Mrs. Beach

Happy February Clark families. While we are hoping for
warmer weather soon, we still have to get through the 
rest of winter. With that being said, please make sure 
your Parent Square app is set to alert you with any school
notices. Check your preferences within the app to ensure
that you are notified of alerts as they are sent. We don’t want anyone to miss out. 

We are excited to announce that next school year, cheerleading will be offered to our 6th 
grade students. Tryouts will be held soon, so please watch the daily announcements for 
updates. 

If you haven’t already, you still have time to sign up for the 2025 Washington DC trip. This 
is a great opportunity for students to visit historical monuments, take in the sights, and 
spend time with friends. This is open to current 7th graders and will take place in 
October 2025.

Finally, yearbooks are still on sale for a limited time. Please don’t wait! ORDER HERE to 
be sure your student doesn’t miss out!

Congratulations to Mrs. Campagna’s advisory 
for having the overall high score in the 2024 
door decorating contest! Their “Holly Dolly” 
door was unbeatable. Coming in a close second 
was the “Wickedly” clever Hudi/Castle collab!

https://www.parentsquare.com/signin
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888


Counselor’s Corner

Mrs. Churilla Ms. Vail Mr. Biscan
Planning for High School
February brings exciting times for our 8th grade students as they begin to plan their transition to high 
school! The counselors will be meeting with all 8th graders on Friday, February 7th, to talk about high 
school expectations including diploma requirements, GPA, and choosing elective classes, to name a few. 
Information will be distributed to all 8th graders at this presentation. Part of those handouts will be the 
Freshman Year Scheduling Planner sheet, which will need to be completed, signed by a parent/guardian, 
and returned to school on Tuesday, February 18th, when the counselors will again meet with the 8th 
grade students to assist them as they enter their class requests for freshman year into Skyward.

We strongly encourage parents/guardians to talk with their child about best class choices for high school. 
If parents/guardians have questions about high school scheduling, please feel free to contact your child’s 
school counselor.

Straight A Breakfast
On Tuesday, February 4th, a breakfast was served for 5th and 6th grade students with straight A’s from 
the first semester. On Thursday, February 6th, a breakfast was served for 7th and 8th grade students with 
straight A’s from the first semester. All students were awarded with a certificate for their accomplishment. 

Kindness Week
From January 27th-31st, Clark Middle School held the Great Kindness Challenge. During the week of the 
Great Kindness Challenge, Clark staff were on the lookout for students going above and beyond to be 
kind to others, or simply do a kind act. Students who are “caught” showing kindness will be recognized 
and awarded small prizes.





A special shout out to our Science Olympiad team for an outstanding competition this past 
weekend. Elliot Failor and Daniel Flora performed with "laser focus" in the Optics category, 
taking second place medals in the event. Owen Graber and Freddy Leonard took 6th in the 
"Write it, Do it" category out of 22 teams. The MVP of the night was Harper Ruffner, running 
from building to building to fill in categories that we needed a team member for. Congratulations 
to the whole team for a great season!

Science Olympiad

Annie....................................... Gwen Hankins
Miss Hannigan.......................... Maggie White
Oliver Warbucks................... Anthony Roppolo
Rooster...................................... Ke”mari Goss
Lily.................................................. Lena Neth
Molly........................................... Sheri Grimler
Kate ...................................... Harper Schilling
Tessie..................................... Alina Rodriguez
Pepper ...................................... Emma Hogan
July....................................... Emmaline Turlay
Duffy ......................................... Taylor Jacobs
Orphan………..................... Natalie Schneider
Orphan……….  .......................... Emily Mikula
Grace Farrell………………… Sophia Bennett
Drake.................................... Phoebe Pramuk
Sandy....................................... Falynn Larson
Bert Healy........................... Christopher Keith

Extras (New Yorkers/servants/President/dog catcher/etc.)
Cecilia Flores             
Ivy Belicek      
Grace Karlen
Sophia Prichard          
Imogen Shoemaker    
Kennedy Tiljak
Sidra Salah                              
K.G Daly                    
Christopher Keith     
Falynn Larson 
Phoebe Pramuk
Student Directors………………….…K.G Daly 

Clark Theatre Presents… Annie Jr. will be live, here at 
Clark, on April 3-6, 2025. More 
information to come. 

Congratulations to the talented 
students who make up the cast 
and crew of this, sure to be a 
hit, performance!



Library News
Scholastic Book Fair 
The Library would like to thank all of the students who shopped at this year’s Scholastic Book Fair held the first 
week in December. It was a great success with over $11,000 in merchandise sold. A percentage of sales comes 
back to the Library to purchase books and other materials for the Clark student body. The Book Fair remains very 
popular with students and it was great to see them shopping and making decisions on what to buy. It was also 
heartwarming to see students pick out items to give as gifts to family members.

The Book Fair could not be as successful without the help of our volunteer parents, who were so giving of their 
time! This year, our dedicated volunteer staff included: Mrs. Salmen (Mabel Salmen’s mom - 8th grade); Mrs. 
Szafasz (Ben and Jack Szafasz’s mom - 8th grade); Mrs. Olayyan (Sidra and Ibrahim Salah’s mom - 8th and 5th 
grade); Mrs. Manolojlovic (Emilia Manolojlovic’s mom); Mrs. Newtoff (Blake and Owen Newtoff’s mom - 8th and 
6th grade); Mrs. Thrasher (Clayton Thrasher’s mom - 7th grade). Thank you so much!

Special thanks to the 8th grade moms who I will greatly miss next year as their students will be moving on to high 
school. Mrs. Salmen and Mrs. Szafasz have worked the book fair every year of their student’s Clark career – a 
debt of gratitude to both of you and much luck to you as your students move on to the High School!

Other Library News
The Library invited our Applied Skills class in for a craft afternoon prior to Winter Break. A fun and creative time 
was had by all making Christmas ornaments to decorate their trees. Students got to choose the ornament they 
wanted to make and they had fun creating with glue, sparkly stickers and pipe cleaners. The students were treated 
to holiday donuts the next morning when their creations were delivered and dry enough to take home.

The school year seems to be flying by! Looking forward to the second semester in the Library – No time better than 
winter to cozy up with a good book!

Exciting news! There’s still space available on our upcoming Washington, D.C. trip. Don’t miss 
out! You can find all the trip details and sign-up information here: Clark 2025 DC Trip
 
To register, use our Trip ID: 220125:

• Online: worldstrides.com/signup

• By phone: 800-468-5899
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to email me. I’m thrilled about this 
incredible opportunity and hope your child can join us!
 
Best regards,
Michael Brandner

Washington D.C.-2025

https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/CJg9Cp9WWgfz852VIPfvSGx0K9?domain=worldstrides.com/
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/YDG1CrgWW0FAvxqku4iWS468JI?domain=worldstrides.com


The Clark students of the month had a great time at Stardust Bowling Alley 
celebrating their achievements. Congratulations to all of our outstanding students!

A special THANK YOU goes out 
to all students, staff, and 
community members who 
helped supply the Humane 
Society with much needed 
supplies this holiday season. 
Paws for a Cause is so grateful!

Paws fƾ 
a Cause

Student of ƿe Monƿ Celeƹation



Brendan Ramirez
Beau Miller
Elizabeth Gehrt
Noah Manning
Nora Bley
Breann Gibson
Peyton Fazio
Joey Shapiro
Marlowe Castle
Emma Germeraad
Hudson Cheek
Londyn Henderson
Amyiah Roberts
Londyn Henderson
Piper Narjes

Max Hall
Niko Nikolovski
Jazaris Conway
Samantha Perez
Jase Fuller
Carlo Rodriguez
Taylor Wagner
Jaxon Pagorek
Carter Guillory
Emily Solorio
Leonardo Rodriguez
Dominic Taffora
Raymond Kappel
Mia Barsich
Alina Rodriguez
Jace Ahrens
Hieu Nguyen
Natalia Cordova 
Brady Stoming
Arianna Espinoza
Hieu Nguyen
Owen Newtoff

Lyla Cerkoske
Brittany Usher
Jacob Paat
Eva Brumm
Connor Smith
Willow Bruggeman
Reagan Cox
Aubrey Hatfield
Haven Wilcox
Leo Martinez
Nathan Ellis

Roberto Rodriguez
Camila Alvear
Tyler Prospal
John Bley
Peyton Silvas
Ava Hutton
Sophie Truong
Jet Kharchaf
Allison Yott
Sama Musleh
Davey Majewski
Alexandra Cabrales

5th Grade 6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade

Student of the 
Month

January 





Parents/Guardians
When picking up your child early from 

school, they must have a note in the 
morning notifying the office of what time 

and who will be picking them up. Your 
child’s safety is very important to us. 
Have your child bring the note to the 

office before going to class in the 
morning. 

Attention athletes:
Do you want to join the Track and 
Field team? Any interested 6th, 7th, or 8th graders are invited to a call 
out meeting on February 19th, during advisory. 

All Track participants are required to have an athletic physical on file 
dated after April 2024. Parents must have an up to date Final Forms 
account also. More information to come. 


